July 27, 1966

My, Leo Gebauer
1917 East Washington St.
Phoenix, Arizona

Dear Mr, Gebauer:

For some time we have been attempting to determine the present
status of the #1 Gebauer-Rippy, located in the NWiSW$, Sec. 10, T-1N,
R-102W,

According to Mr. Robert Hawkins, the lease has reverted back
to you.

The last information we have is of the completion of the well as a
small producer in 1960.

Will you please furnish us with whatever information you have as
to the status of this well?

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION

William R. Smith, Deputy Director
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